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Lou Mansolillo

From: romeo246@verizon.net
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 5:14 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Support for Bill H5923

Honorable Chair and Committee Members,  
 
 
House Bill 5923 is good news for all of RI....depending on wind direction we will be breathing toxic chemicals if this Bill 
doesn't pass.  
 
70 tons of medical waste(animal bodies included) daily from other New England states incinerated in RI should be to 
much, even, for Speaker Shekarchi. 
 
You can stop It before it is too late. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Tom Romeo 
36 Pine Grove Lane 
West Greenwich, RI 02817 
 
 
 


